mment = The proposed exemption to allow a sand mine under 50-719 should require enviromiental studies as
the area in question is residential. I question if there have been studies to verify that there would [not be negative
impacts to our water in the aquifer. As citizens in this area, we must protect and preserve our rural communities.
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